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The City of Miami Police Department is looking to identify the above 

subject for battery on a law enforcement officer on Wednesday, June 10, 

2020, at the intersection of Biscayne Blvd & NE 4 St, in Downtown 

Miami. If you have any information or know who this subject may be, 

please contact Det. P. Chery with the Investigative Support Section, at 

305-603-6415 or via email at 29322@miami-police.org  as soon as 

possible. 
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